
April Student Trustee Report 
 
General Assembly: 
The General Assembly on March 28th was filled with positive discussion on various topics such 
as mental health, catholic leadership within schools and the treatment of miniority groups within 
schools. This discussion was useful to CSLIT, as it provided the executive team with areas of 
focus for the upcoming year. The General Assembly also served as “Meet The Student Trustee 
Candidates Night” where numerous hopeful candidates interacted with the General Assembly 
and discussed how they would best represent student voice at the board room table. Overall, 
the night was very resourceful. 
 
Tastes of Heaven Gala: 
On April 6th, a few of the CSLIT executive members attended the Tastes of Heaven Gala for the 
Catholic Missions in Canada as representatives of the TCDSB. In good faith, the students 
volunteered their time to assist in set up and clean up. 
 
The upcoming months will be very important for CSLIT as many events will be happening. 

● The Student Trustees will be compiling the annual Voices That Challenge report 
● On April 25th, the Student Trustee for the 2017-2019 term will be elected 
● May 26th will be the annual Inclusion and Belonging Retreat to raise awareness and 

support for students dealing with sensitive issues 
 
Other upcoming events include: 

● Camp Olympia Leadership Camps 
● The Superior North Program 
● CSLIT Gala for The Angel Foundation For Learning 
● Focus on Youth Camp 
● The Ontario Student Trustees’ Association AGM 
● The Tanzania Service Trip 
● CSLIT Executive Team elections 


